
        Planning for the 2025 Clifton Gorge Music and Art Festival is underway.  We are seeking
advertiser’s support for the official festival information booklet. A thousand booklets were
printed and distributed through area businesses last festival and each booklet was estimated to
have between two and four unique impressions. In other words, your ad was potentially viewed
from between two and four thousand times by local consumers. Enclosed is a spec sheet with
technical information for submissions. We also have all ad material on file from 2024 and can
easily duplicate your advertisement if no changes need to be made.

        This year’s Festival will be held August 22 and 23. We plan to have artisans and retail
vendors, musical entertainment, a wide variety of foods, and a Beer Tent.  We invite you to join
the festivities.

        Because of the hard work of our committee members and support from sponsors and
advertisers, the Festival was a great success last year and can be even bigger and better this
year. We look forward to your continued support!

Thank you!

The Clifton Gorge Music & Arts Festival Committee
Village of Clifton
P.O. Box 27
Clifton, OH 45316
(937)767-1767 / 342-2175
schasnov@netzero.net


